
   

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Public Service Announcement 

ᑭᒃᑯᑐᐃᓐᓇᕐᓄᑦ ᑐᓴᕋᑦᓴᐃᑦ ᐊᑐᐃᓐᓇᐃᑦ ᐃᓄᒃᑎᑐᑦ, ᖃᓪᓗᓈᑎᑐᑦ ᐃᓄᐃᓐᓇᖅᑐᓐ ᐅᐃᕖᑎᑐᓪᓗ ᐅᕙᓂ www.gov.nu.ca. 

Public Service Announcements are available in Inuktitut, English, Inuinnaqtun and French on www.gov.nu.ca. 
Kavamatkunnin Tuhaqtitaujukhat hailihimajun Inuktitut, Qablunaatun, Inuinnaqtun Uiuitullu uvani www.gov.nu.ca. 
Les messages d’intérêt public sont disponibles en inuktitut, en anglais, en inuinnaqtun et en français au www.gov.nu.ca. 

 
Communications 

Reduction in Service Delivery for Child and Family 
Wellness in North Baffin Communities 
 
Start Date:  June 18, 2024 
End Date:   July 7, 2024  
North Baffin, Nunavut 45 sec         

  
The Department of Family Services is advising residents of Arctic Bay, Clyde River, 

Igloolik, Pangnirtung, Pond Inlet, Qikiqtarjuaq and Sanirajak that child and family 

wellness services are experiencing a reduction in service delivery effectively 

immediately until July 7, 2024, due to staff shortages.  

During this service reduction, Arctic Bay, Clyde River, Qikiqtarjuaq and Sanirajak will be 

covered remotely. There may be delays during this time.  

Service reductions are subject to change based on staff availability. Services are 

expected to resume full capacity on July 7, 2024. 

For information on how to contact the Family Wellness offices in your communities, 
please visit the Government of Nunavut website.  
 

Social Services Emergency Lines 

Arctic Bay 867-439-8812 

Clyde River 867-924-6377 

Qikiqtarjuaq 867-927-8861 

Sanirajak 867-928-8953 

 
### 

Media Contact:   
 
Maya Jelali 
Director, Policy, Planning & Communications 
Department of Family Services 
867-975-5207 
FSCommunications@gov.nu.ca  

https://www.gov.nu.ca/en/department-family-services/contact-us
mailto:FSCommunications@gov.nu.ca

